
   

STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF  
MEETING DATE TO 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 11, 2018 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN as follows: 

 

The regular board meeting of the Stege Sanitary District Board of Directors scheduled for 

Thursday, July 12, 2018 has been changed to Wednesday, July 11, 2018. 

 

The Wednesday, July 11, 2018 meeting of the Stege Sanitary District Board of Directors 

will be held at 7:00 P.M. at the District office, 7500 Schmidt Lane, El Cerrito, California. 

 

Dated:  May 24, 2018 

 

 

     

Rex Delizo 

STEGE SANITARY DISTRICT 

Secretary 


